
 

 

 
April 17, 2020 
 
 
**SCHOOL CLOSURE UPDATE** 
 
Based on Governor Abbott’s press conference held today, schools in Texas will remain 
closed for the remainder of the school year.   In-person summer school will not be held 
as well.  Additional information regarding summer school academics will be provided at 
a later date.   
 
Academic packet distribution and child nutrition grab-n-go meals will continue as 
normal. 
 
We will keep you posted with further developments. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Keith Minter 
Superintendent 
Hooks ISD 
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